
 
 

 
April 9, 2020 - 12:00PM 
 
Dear Holton Families: 
 
We wanted to share with you an update regarding food services to the children of our 
community. In an effort to support all of our families during this difficult time, we will be 
adding suppers for Holton children ages 0-18 or any student with an IEP to age 26. To 
sign up to receive suppers, visit ​https://forms.gle/Yr9581uiaDpFGJDh9​ or you can find 
the link to the sign up form on our website or Facebook page. If you aren’t able to sign 
up with the form, contact the District Services Building at (231) 821-1700. Supper 
delivery will begin next Tuesday, April 14. These meals will include seven suppers for 
each student. If you would like to add suppers to your meal delivery sign up by Monday, 
April 13.  
 
Deliveries will be provided by our transportation staff on Tuesdays along with our 
breakfast and lunch delivery. Food will be left at your door. Please maintain social 
distancing during delivery to keep you and our staff safe.  
 
For those of you already receiving breakfasts and lunches, this will not impact your 
delivery. If you would like to add suppers to your delivery to please sign up. Hand2Hand 
meal delivery will continue on Tuesdays as well. If you have any questions about our 
food service program please contact the District Services Building.  
 
We miss all of you very much and hope you are healthy and well! More communication 
will be out next week regarding our Continuity of Learning Plan!  
 
Respectfully, 

 
Dr. Adam Bayne  
Superintendent 
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